
 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 25TH – 29TH SEPTEMBER 

Our Christian value this term is Community 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

2nd October 
Cirencester Deer Park Year 6 Open Morning 

KS2 Living Rainforest Trip 

3rd October 
KS1 Author Visit 

Pates Year 6 Open Evening 

3rd – 4th October Farmors Year 6 Open Mornings 

4th October NCSA Meeting at the Bathurst Arms 

5th October Autumn Census – Special menu 

10th October KS1 Westonbirt Trip 

13th October Winter lunch choices to be returned 

18th October ASC early finish time of 4:00pm 

23rd October School Photographs – Individual and Siblings 

23rd - 24th October Parents Evening 

23rd - 25th October Bikeability – YR 5/6 

26th October Non-uniform day – NCSA 

26th November END OF TERM 

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

25th                   

 

TUESDAY 

26th    

9.45am Individual music lessons  

4.00pm Cross Country Event Kingshill – YR 3-6 

WEDNESDAY 

27th             

3.00pm - ASC Dance  

**ASC EARLY FINISH OF 4:00PM** 

Year 6 Cirencester Deer Park Open Evening 

THURSDAY 

28th  

AM PE Lessons 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

8:00am Sports Breakfast Club. This club is free of charge with no booking 

needed but we do ask for a prompt drop-off (gates close at 8:05am)  

Farmor’s Year 6 Open Evening 

FRIDAY 

29th  

PM PE Lessons 

Children to ***NON-UNIFORM*** and change into PE kit. 

ASC Sports 



 

27th October  INSET DAY 

31st October Year 6 Secondary Transfer Submission Deadline 

6th November INSET DAY 

7th November  TERM BEGINS 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Wren class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 

18th September.  Ernie will sit in Wren class this week. 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 

The children are invited to wear non-uniform clothes on Friday 29th 

September to help raise money for The Brain Tumour Charity. A 

minimum donation of £1.00 per child is suggested, a payment on 

ParentPay will be available to be made from Tuesday 26th September.

 

AFTER SCHOOL PROVISION 

Due to circumstances out of our control the after-school provision will finish at 4:00pm on 

Wednesday 27th September and Wednesday 18th October. We apologise for any inconvenience 

caused and politely request a prompt collection on these dates.  

SCHOOL DROP OFF & OFFICE HOURS 

May we politely ask that if you are dropping off you child, once you have done so you could move 

away from the gate area.  This to alleviate congestion and to facilitate children settling into school 

for the day. 

The school office is staffed 8.30-2.30 Monday and Tuesday and 8.30-1.15 Wednesday - 

Friday.   If you need to speak to the office outside of these times please contact the office by 

email or phone if more urgent. Staff are in class outside of these times and will be unable to 

answer the door.  

AUTHORS VISIT 

Wren Class will have a visit from author, Sarah Coyle on 3rd 

October, they will be joined by Bibury School.  Parents are invited 

to purchase their books prior to the event and children will be able 

to get their copies signed on the day.  Octavia’s Bookshop, 

Cirencester is offering parents a 10% discount off her books, if you 

mention your child attends our school.  We suggest ordering your 

books as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.  Please remember to send your books in to sign 

on 3rd October.                                                                           



SCHOOL TRIPS 

We would like extend our gratitude and thanks to the NCSA for their 

generous contribution to the transport for the forthcoming school trips. 

 

NCSA MEETING & NON-UNIFORM DAY 

The NCSA – our school parent/carer fundraising arm invites existing and new parents/carers of 

the school to their next meeting to discuss forthcoming fundraising events at The Bathurst Arms, 

North Cerney at 7.30pm Wednesday 4th October.  This is also a good opportunity to meet other 

parents/carers at our school. 

There will be a non-uniform day on 26th October, in return donations for the NCSA Christmas 

Fayre tombola stall will be gratefully accepted. 

EXTERNAL NOTICES 

Gloucestershire Boys’ Choir are inviting new joiners it is free to attend, and parents can stay and 

listen. 

DATE: Sunday 24th September 

VENUE: Gloucestershire Academy of Music, Barbican House, Gloucester, GL1 2JF 

TIMES: Juniors (years 3-6) 4.30-5.20pm; Seniors (year 7-11) 5.10-6pm 

For more information, and to sign up, visit: www.bensawyermusic.co.uk/boys-choir    

 

 

http://www.bensawyermusic.co.uk/boys-choir


 

 


